Biography – G (Patchogue, NY)

Gabali, Hans

- O'Neill, Kevin. "Artist Finishes Latest Patchogue Mural." *Long Island Advance*, June 24, 1993: p. 6.
- Sen, Indrani. "The People's Painter: Hans Gabali, the Man Whose Signature Murals Dot Parking Lots and Pizzerias All Across Long Island" (LI Life). *Newsday*, January 18, 2004: pp. 6-7, 10-11.

Gallo, Sullivan A.

• "Dr. Sullivan A. Gallo, Prominent Local Dentist" (Obituaries). *Long Island Advance*, December 2, 1992: p. 20.

Garcia, Jesus

- Commitment to Serving Minorities" (Government). *Long island Advance*, January 16, 1986: p. 3, 15.
- Kaufman, Bill. "Profile: A Deserved Salute to a Volunteer" (Focus on Volunteers). *Newsday*, January 7, 1996: p. A 62.
- O'Neill, Kevin. "Jesus Garcia: Friend of the Poor and the Sick." (Long Island Advance Man and Woman of the Year). *Long island Advance*, January 13, 1994: pp. 3, 23.
- Proven, Patricia. "A Vacancy at Town Hall: Supervisor Grucci's Chief-of-Staff Plans Leave of Absence to Assist in Congressional Campaign." *Long Island Advance*, May 4, 2000: n.p.

Garcia, Robert

- Finnegan, Liz. "Newins Family Reunion." *Long Island Advance*, August 6, 1998: p. 1.
- "Praised for Youth Work." Suffolk Life, October 16, 1985: n.p.

Gardiner, William Francis, 1863-1940

• "Wm. F. Gardiner Dies; Prominent in Bellport: Real Estate Dealer, and Interesting Writer of News and Comment Passes on at Age 77." [Patchogue Advance?,] January 5, 1940: pp. 1-2.

Gerard, George Dallas, 1846-1908

- "George Dallas Gerard." *In Portrait and Biographical Record of Suffolk County*, (*Long Island*), *New York*. New York: Chapman Publishing Co., 1896: pp. 483-484, 487.
- "George D. Gerard" (Obituary). Suffolk County News, August 28, 1908: p. 4.
- "Gerard Parsons" [marriage of his son]. Brooklyn Eagle, October 5, 1899: p. 7.
- "Suffolk Surrogate's Court." Suffolk County News, October 2, 1908: p. 7.

Gertler, Joseph. 1918-1990

• [article is missing from folder]

Gianapoulos, Arbodoula [owner, Oasis Diner, main victim of a double murder]

• Costanza, Frank S. "Death at the Oasis Diner: Police Say Estranged Boyfriend Murders Owner, Turns Gun on Himself." *Long Island Advance*, June 19, 2003: p. 3.

Gilbert, Kate L. [large landowner in S.W. Patchogue, included a private game preserve]

- "Harding's History: Do You Know?" Main Street Press, n.d.: n.p.
- "70 Years Ago March 21, 1913" (Notes from the Long Island Advance Files). *Long Island Advance*, March [?], 1983: n.p.
- "70 Years Ago June 20, 1913" (Notes from the Long Island Advance Files). *Long Island Advance*, June [?], 1983: n.p.
- "Remember This Place?" Long Island Advance, October 16, 1986: n.p.
- Patchogue: 3,000 Presents All Valuable and Useful, Give Away Free, at the Absolute Auction Sale...Gilbert Estates, Patchogue." [no source].

Giuri, Mme. [?], 1893-1985

- "Mme. Giuri, Owner f One of the Oldest Fashion Houses, Dies at 92." *Long Island Advance*, February 21, 1985: 23, 19.
- "Mme. Giuri's Store Marks 76 Years of Doing Business." *Long Island Advance*, Bicentennial ed., June 3, 1976: p. 35-C.

Giuri, Marie

• "Giuri Honored" (People). Long Island Advance, June 16, 1994: p. 16.

Glover, Samuel R.

• Glover, Samuel R. Diaries, 1912-1917, 6 vols. → held at Brookhaven Town Historian's Office, Independence Hill, Holbrook, NY [NYS Historical Documents Inventory record]

Goldstein, Fanny

- "Fanny Goldstein Will Benefits Hospital, Temple." *Patchogue Advance*, November 12, 195[3?]: n.p.
- Johnson, Frances. "Fanny Goldstein has Major Role in Many Causes: Patchogue Woman to be Feted at Jewish Center, Nov. 15, for Services." *Patchogue Advance*, November 5, 1953: pp. 1-2.

Gordon Family

- Copy of Erastus Gordon Family Photo; Copy of Erastus Gordon Family, Siblings and Wives; Grace Gordon (Field)(Raynor) Family Bible Pages; Family Card for Isaac Gordon; Direct Descendants of Charles T. Chester; Swezey-Gordon Wedding Announcement; Patchogue Report Card of Robert Dunbar Gordon, comp. by Van R. Field. [Center Moriches, NY: Van R. Field, n.d.].
- Gordon, Isaac. "Remember When?: A Little About the Gordon Family. *Suffolk Daily Island News*, [n.d.: n.p.].

Gordon, Isaac L., 1865-[?]

See also Gordon Family [above]

• "Isaac L. Gordon." *Argus*, July 1, 1898: [n.p.].

Gordon, Wellington R., [18??]-1926

- "Former School Superintendent Wellington E. Gordon Dies: Leading Figure in Community for Many Years – Loved by Thousands of Pupils: Served as Head of Patchogue Educational System for 38 Years – Had Many Other Interests – Ancestry was Romantic – Funeral Services at Residence Tomorrow Evening." Patchogue Advance, April 6, 1926: pp. 1-2.
- "Memory of Dr. Gordon Widely Honored: Departed Former Superintendent Mentioned in All Schools Club and Church Men Mourn." *Patchogue Advance*, April 9, 1926: p. 1.
- Gordon, Wellington E. *History of Patchogue*. Patchogue, N.Y.: Incorporated Village of Patchogue, N.Y. Historian, ca. 1924.
- Gordon, Wellington E. *Scattering Memories of a Sacondaga Home, 1850-1870.* [s.l.: The Author, n.d., repr. ca. 1960].
- Rothenberg, Mark. From Association to Public Library, 1883 to 1900: The Pre-History of Patchogue-Medford Library (PML History in Summary Form, Part 1). Patchogue, NY: Patchogue-Medford Library. Local History Room, 2000. includes scattered references to Wellington Gordon, as board member
- Rothenberg, Mark. Early Charter Years, 1901 to 1914: The Smith-Bailey-Canfield-Early Carnegie Era. (PML History in Summary Form, Part 2). Patchogue, NY: Patchogue-Medford Library. Local History Room, 2000. includes scattered references to Wellington Gordon, as board member
- [Rothenberg, Mark.] "What is PML's Historic Connection to both Victor and Vanquished of the Battles of Saratoga, 1777 (Generals Burgoyne and Gates)? [unpublished PML bookmark]. Patchogue, NY: Patchogue-Medford Library. Local History Room, [2001].

Gould, Charles A.

• [Copy of bill of sale from John A. Potter, dated May 16, 1879.]

Grandin, Blanche Morrison Lawrence

- "Man's Overcome, Life is Saved." *Suffolk County Review*, January 22, 1942: p. 2.
- "Overcome by Gas, Elderly Patchogue Man is Saved." *Patchogue Advance*, January 23, 1942: n.p.

Grandin, Elmer Ellsworth, 1861-1933

- Bessen, Jeffrey and Frank S. Costanza. "Teens Steal Bodies from Crypts: Remains Taken from Cedar Grove Cemetery and Brought to Holiday Party, Police Say." *Long Island Advance*, February 6, 2003: p. 3.
- Costanza, Frank S. "No Jail Time for Grave Robber: Teen Receives Five Years Probation." *Long Island Advance*, July 31, 2003: n.p.

- "Elmer E. Grandin: Veteran Actor Said to be First to Portray Abraham Lincoln." *New York Times*, May 20, 1933: p. 13.
- "Elmer Grandin Dies; A Prominent Actor, Local Civic Worker: Native of New York Many Years, a Resident of Patchogue and Active in Various Affairs" [obituary]. *Argus*, May 24, 1933: pp. 1, 6. Port.
- "Grandin" [Obit.]. New York Times, May 20, 1933: p. 13.
- "Grandin Pleads for West Patchoguers: Wants Road Fixed, and Police Patrol: Also Calls on Village to Take Over Disputed Foot of River Avenue, Beyond Creek." Patchogue Advance, May 26, [no year: n.p.]
- Bessen, Jeffrey and Frank S. Costanza. "Teens Steal Bodies from Crypts: Remains Taken from Cedar Grove Cemetery and Brought to Holiday Party, Police Say." *Long Island Advance*, February 6, 2003: p. 3.
- "Niblo's Garden." New York Times, March 24, 1885: p. 5.

Grandin, Edward

- "Man's Overcome, Life is Saved." *Suffolk County Review*, January 22, 1942: p. 2.
- "Overcome by Gas, Elderly Patchogue Man is Saved." *Patchogue Advance*, January 23, 1942: n.p.

Grandin, Eva Adams [a/k/a Eva Mountford (stage name)]

- "Mrs. Eva A. Grandin" (Obituaries). *Patchogue Advance*, February 14, 1928: p. 4.
- "Mrs. Eva Adams Grandin" (Obituary). *Suffolk County News*, February 17, 1928: p. 4.
- "Mrs. Eva V. Grandin" (Obituary). Argus, February 16, 1928: n.p.

Griffin, Thomas H., 1847-1943

• "Thomas H. Griffin Dies at Age of 96; Was Last of Local Civil War Veterans." [Patchogue Advance?, n.d.: n.p.]

Green, L.B.

• "L.B. Green, Editor of the Argus" [port.]. Argus, July 1, 1898: n.p.

Gubnitsky, Harold (artist)

• Applebome, Peter. "A Reformed Tough Guy, with a Sharp Knife and a Soft Spot" (Our Towns). *New York Times*, June 22, 2004: p. B4.

Guttridge, Frank Horton, 1898-1968

- "Noted American Artist, Patchogue Native, Dies." [no source indicated, n.d.: n.p.]
- [Frank Horton Guttridge] [photo]. [no source, n.d.]
- Daylight and Shadow [color]. American Artist, December 1965: p. 43.

Guttridge, Pauline

• "Pauline Guttridge Dies at 79; Artist and Former Patchoguer." [no source indicated, n.d.: n.p.].